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I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed legislation that seeks to 

eliminate mail-in voting in Oregon. As a resident and voter in this state, I have 

experienced firsthand the numerous benefits that our vote-by-mail system offers, and 

I believe that dismantling this system would be a significant step backward for our 

democracy. 

 

Oregon has been a pioneer in implementing mail-in voting, and should be the model 

for the whole USA. This system has not only increased voter participation but has 

also proven to be cost-effective and secure. 


